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Renovation Project  

LAND SALE PROGRESS 

On November 9, 2023 Bishop Vetter, on behalf of  
Fr. Ed and Blessed Trinity, signed the Buy-Sell 
Agreement with Roland, LLC, for the sale of the 
western portion of our property. This includes a 
portion of  the West side parking lot.  Access to this 
development project will be from Eaton street on 

the Southern side of church property.  This “access easement” agreement will be  
executed soon.  The “Buy-Sell Agreement” has been thoroughly reviewed and vetted by 
our Diocesan attorneys.  The buyer will soon begin the process with the City of Missoula 
for the required “Boundary Change” between the “sold portion” of our land and our  
remaining property.  The final sale of the property is contingent upon the City’s  
boundary change approval and execution.  We are beginning the process of meeting  
with our architects (Paradigm 3 Architecture) to  begin developing the final architec-
tural construction documents.  Our contractor is Jeremiah Wendell, Summit Builders Group                                                                                                                             
                         AFTER CHRISTMAS there will be a FULL PARISH GATHERING  
                                      to review project plans, expectations and our WAY FORWARD.  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   

Blessed Trinity Capital Campaign Progress...     
Our three year Capital Campaign concluded on March 31, 2023                     

As of November 12, 2023 we have received $374,400—97%  
of the $386,543 committed (our goal was $500,000). 

(22 Households have exceeded their committed contributions) 

IF YOU HAVE NOT YET COMPLETED YOUR COMMITMENT,  
YOU ARE WELCOME TO CONTINUE OFFERING YOUR GIFT WEEKLY OR MONTHLY  

TO REACH YOUR GOAL. 

    61% of parish households are participating. 

42 parish households are participating who have not  formally 
pledged support —those families have thus far contributed 
$70,240. 

63 parish households have not, thus far, participated in the  
campaign.  PARTICIPATION STILL WELCOME! 

IF you would like to continue contributing to the Capital           
Campaign, you are, of course, welcome to do so.                             

Thank you! 


